
MEMO 
 

To:  File – Kimberlee Apartments 

From:  HLC Staff 

Date:  July 22, 2021 

 

Re:  Comments from the State Historic Preservation Office on the Designation Report  

 for the Kimberlee Apartments, Charlotte 

 

 

By email dated July 1, 2021, SHPO staff provided feedback based on their review of the 

Designation Report for the Kimberlee Apartments. In summary, the SHPO staff considered the 

review thorough and complete, successfully providing a persuasive case for the architectural 

significance of the Kimberlee Apartments and the property’s worthiness for local landmark 

designation. 

 

Following review of the Designation Report and the SHPO feedback, the HLC staff decided that 

no revisions or updates to the Designation Report were needed. 

 

 


